‘Western Development
Company of Deiawar

SENA PLAZA, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
TELEPHONE 3.5568

P, O. Box 427

Artesia, New Mexico
February 29, 1960

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Re: Gas connection notice
Holloway No, 1, Sec. 6,
T-26N, R-11W, San Juan
County, Gallegos-Gallup
Pool

Dear Sir:

Our Holloway No. 1 located in Section 6-26N-11W in the
Gallegos-Gallup Oil Pool has been connected to the gas gather-
ing system of El Paso Natural Gas Company. This connection
was made February 25, 1960, We would appreciate your assign-
ing us an oil allowable effective that date,

Yours very truly,

WESTERN DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
of Delaware
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